
JESSOP SKIPATHON 2023
SPONSORSHIP FORM

Dear Parents/Carers,
We would like to invite you to support us in raising money for the school. All funds raised will go
towards P.E equipment for Jessop Primary School. Children will have to skip for a minimum of 2
minutes to be successful.  Your child will use this form to ask friends and family to support them in
their Skipathon, which will take place on Friday 31st March. Please print more pages if you run out of
space for those wanting to sponsor your child.
The amount is the amount that each person is willing to sponsor on completion of the skipathon

Name of participant ………………………………………………….

Class……………………………………………………………………….

Name Address (optional) Post code Amount Tick if paid

TOTAL:

Verified Achieved



On completion of this Skipathon, please inform your sponsors
and collect the amounts agreed to pay from each person.
Please ask an adult to bring the money collected into school
by April 28th 2023


